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Memorandum 

To:  Member State Associations and staff that have Field Hockey responsibility  
  
From:  B. Elliot Hopkins, MLD, CAA, Field Hockey Rules Editor 
 
Subject: Specific Protective Eyewear ASTM Nomenclature 
 
Date:  August 31, 2011 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

Greetings, 

Recently there has been some minor confusion regarding the correct ASTM standard 
nomenclature for protective eyewear.  The official name for the current standard is ASTM 
F2713-09 which states the name of the standard (2713) and the year it was developed (09).  
Some manufacturers have chosen to imprint an abbreviation of the standard on the actual 
protective eyewear product and packaging, (ex. ASTM 2713 or F2713).  These abbreviations are 
acceptable and fully support that the protective eyewear meet the appropriate and current ASTM 
standard.  If you have any questions regarding compliant protective eyewear and the proper 
nomenclature, please feel free to contact our office.  Thank you for sharing this information with 
your member schools and registered officials. 

BEH/lbt 

 
cc: Field Hockey Protective Eyewear Manufacturers 


